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MEMORANDUM 
 
 

TO:  Newberg Planning Commission 

FROM: Keith Leonard, Associate Planner 

SUBJECT: Supplemental packet for January 10, 2019 Planning Commission Meeting 

DATE:   January 7, 2019 

 

 

1. We have received a public comment from Mic and Shauna Williams expressing concern about the 

potential loss of trees. Please review this testimony and add this to your meeting packet for January 

10, 2019 (see attached letter). 

 

2.   We have received confirmation that the Chehalem Park and Recreation District (CPRD) will accept 

ownership of Tract C (See attached email dated January 7, 2019). Also review Attachment 2, Letter 

dated December 11th, in your Planning Commission Packet. 
 

 








